
From: seasonalrateclass
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 12:56:33 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Cindy Savage

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/OEB%20letter.pdf

To Whom It May Concern:
We have received our letter of notice .
We are very saddened that Hydro One would send out letters regarding the elimination of Seasonal
Rate Class (EB2020-0246), in the middle of a pandemic at that. Here we go again - being penalized for
living in northern Ontario where there are lesser people living. My husband and myself are not in favor
of this rate hike.
Shame on you OEB
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